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This Hawkins Advisory provides an update on selected matters of interest to the municipal securities market and its 
participants. In particular, this Advisory reviews (i) the Municipal Disclosure Conference (the “Conference”) recently 
hosted by the Securities and Exchange Commission (the “SEC”); (ii) the status of certain rulemaking initiatives by the 
SEC and the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board (the “MSRB”); (iii) a recent Supreme Court decision relating to 
matters involving federal securities laws; and (iv) the publication of a paper on risk factors by the National Association of 
Bond Lawyers (“NABL”).
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